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Mahalo to all of the parents, family and
friends who joined us for Open House. It
was heartwarming to see everyone
praying with us at Mass to start the
day. The teachers did a fabulous job
setting up classrooms and
demonstrating some instruction.
Mahalo to the office staff, Mrs.
Hesapene for organizing lunch, Mrs.
Miyashiro for helping with set-up and
recruiting for the Ohana Association,
and Uncle Bill always ready to help
clean up. 

Our first Bingo night was a great
success! We had more people than
we ever could have anticipated.
Everyone had a fun night, and it
looked like the STS students
brought all of the luck with them as
they won many games throughout
the night. Mahalo to Mrs. Hesapene
and Mrs. Miyashiro for organization
of the event, and to all of the
parents and staff who volunteered.

Open House SuccessOpen House Success

BINGO!!! !BINGO!!! !

Mahalo nui loa...

...to the Oliver family for the donation of two
microwave ovens for lunch use.

...to Uncle Larry for helping with the taro
harvest.

...to everyone who donated prizes/food to help
make Bingo night a great success

...to Elvis Aviguetero for use of his lights for
Bingo night



Upcoming  Events

September 1 - Family Mass - 8:30 a.m.
September 2 - No School - Labor Day

September 5 - Grandparents Day Luncheon
September 6 - Faculty In-Service

Learners have no school
September 12 - Ohana Association Meeting 5:30 p.m.

September 18 - Regal Food Ticket Money Due
September 21 - Bingo Night

September 25 - Fall Picture Day
October 5 - Regal Foods Pick-up 

9:00 a.m.- 11:00 a.m.
October 7-11 - Fall Break

Regal Food Fundraiser
Tickets are $10

for Vienna Cinnamon Bread, Banana
MacNut Loaf, Chocolate Chip Cookies,

and Corn Flake Cookies.

*Top selling student will receive an iPad
or $300

*For every 10 tickets sold, the seller’s
name will be entered into a drawing for

an iPad or $300

*Top three selling homerooms will each
have a party.


